
 

FOX HILLS Country Club  

2005 Country Club Drive  

Paragould, Arkansas 72450  
(870) 236-7847  

Email foxhillscc@gmail.com  

 News Letter [April 2022]  

Next Fox Hills Board meeting on 
April 21st

 @ 6:00 PM will be Open 
and all members are welcomed. 
Finger Foods will be provided.  

Our Friday-Night Scramble began 
on March 25th

 and we had a great 
turn out. Don't miss the fun, plan 
to join us soon. Every Friday 
Evening at 5:00 PM  

Sprigs are planned for greens 4,5, 
& 6 and are scheduled to arrive on 
May 17. Any who would like to 
help spread the sprigs are 
welcomed and appreciated.  

A revised member hand-book is at 
the printers and should be 
available in mid-April.   

REMINDER: Cart-shed fees  
and Trail-fees are due by  
April 15, after that, a late fee 
of $20 will be applied.   

 

Tentative 
Tournament  
Schedule for 2022:  

Member/Guest July 23-24 3 
Person Scramble Aug 20-21 
Fox Hills Cup Sept 16-18 
Club Championship Oct 8-9 
Our Holiday Scrambles are  
planned as well.  

Just a friendly reminder: All  
food and drinks consumed  
on the course must be  
purchased in the clubhouse.  

“The difference in golf and 

government, is that in golf you 

can't improve your  lie.”   

George Deukmejiam 


